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CALLING FOR BOARD NOMINATIONS 2014

FOUR POSITIONS AVAILABLE FOR TWO YEAR TERM

Nominations for Board membership are now OPEN.

Nominations for Board membership must be signed by two active, financial members of Adelaide University Sport (AU Sport) and be in the hands of the General Manager/Executive Officer by 5pm on Monday, 12 May, 2014.

Nominees for Board positions (2014-2016) must be members of an affiliated AU Sport club for the preceding six months prior to the closing date for nominations.

Nomination forms can be obtained from the AU Sport offices (Ground Floor, George Murray building) or via the AU Sport website www.theblacks.com.au by clicking on the “About Us - Governance” tab.

Under the AU Sport Board structure, four persons shall be appointed by Council at its meeting immediately following the AGM on Monday, 26 May.  Of those four persons, at least one must be filled by a full time student of the University in order to maintain the constitutional requirement of having at least two Board members as full time students on the Board at any time.  The retiring Board members are Tim Collin, Adrian Howard, Luke Johnston and Stef Tiggemann.  NB  Half of the Board members retire each year.
Each nominee is asked, via the nomination form, to provide a short, written précis on his/her sport administration and playing background and to give reasons for seeking nomination, accompanied by a soft copy of a passport sized photo, for distribution to club delegates in advance of the Council meeting.

At the first meeting of the “new” Board on Monday, 2 June, the Board will appoint a President and Deputy President from amongst its members.

MIKE DAWS
General Manager/Executive Officer

